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Rural Education Program Funds 

The last few years we have qualified for rural education funds. Unfortunately, as of the latest 

formula and information released from the federal level, we do not qualify to receive these for 

next year. This will mean an approximate $28,000 cut to our federal funds. As of right now I 

have no other preliminary allocation numbers.  

 

January Professional Development 

We had a great districtwide PD day on January 24. Staff participated in various activities based 

on their content/discipline. We were able to partner with Gear Up to bring in DaNel Hogan with 

the StemAZing Project. She provided fantastic and engaging STEM professional development 

and we received very positive feedback. Some of the other topics discussed were ISAT 

vocabulary, interim assessments, StudySync Curriculum, and accreditation requirements.  


